
 
 

Town Hall Meeting 
for All Parishioners and School Parents! 

 

“St. Mary Magdalen- 

Looking Forward”  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Wednesday 
April 26, 2017 @ 7:00 pm 

in the Parish Hall 
 

Moderated by Parishioners & School Parents,  

Denis Ring & Trish Hurley 
  

The Town Hall will be a forum for all of us to express our thoughts and feelings 

about what lies ahead for our school and parish. Our discussion should help us begin 

to think about how we, as a faith community, want to react to the changes at hand, 

and how best to continue this dialogue during the transition.    
 

We also hope to discuss how we as a faith community may define ourselves in       

collaboration with the diocese.  We know our heritage; we know where we came 

from. What we’d like to discuss openly is what kind of parish we hope to become, 

and share this information with the diocese and the new pastor.   
 


